
Contract Number 24P093 Advertisement for Bids 
Project Number 68717, 68318, 68005 00150 -1 

00150 Advertisement for Bids (REVISION 2) 

Notice is given that on Wednesday November 20, 2024, at 2:00 PM the Metropolitan Council will 
receive and publicly open separate sealed bids for Blue Line and NorthStar VMS Replacement, 
Project Number 68717, 68318, 68005, Contract Number 24P093. 

The work of this project includes replacing 264 variable message signs on 13 LRT platforms and 7 
commuter rail stations.  Work includes some conduit, cabling, and concrete work at most stations. 

Click Here to view plan documents for no charge and to download them for a nonrefundable cost of 
$6.00. Input QuestCDN eBidDoc™ 9344280 on the website's Project Search page. Contact QuestCDN. 
com at 952-233-1632 or info@questcdn.com for assistance in downloading and working with the digital 
documents. 

For the purposes of this contract, the Metropolitan Council has established a 6% goal for DBE 
participation. Disadvantaged businesses can be found on the Minnesota Unified Certification Program 
(MnUCP) Directory. This directory can be found at the following website:www.MNUCP.org 

Bidders are strongly encouraged to verify subcontractor's State and Federal debarment and suspension 
status at: http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp. 

A pre-bid meeting will be held on Tuesday October 15, 2024, at 10:30AM, via Microsoft TEAMS. 
Bidders are strongly encouraged to attend. 

Join the meeting now   Dial in by phone 
Meeting ID: 284 645 651 897 +1 763-600-8619,,601095768#
Passcode: zjSzrF  Phone conference ID: 601 095 768#

A site visit has been scheduled for:  Tuesday October 15, 2024 at 1PM at the Coon Rapids NorthStar 
Station, 3050 Northdale Blvd Coon Rapids, MN, 55448. 

The Metropolitan Council is only accepting electronic bid packages. All bids MUST be submitted 
through QuestCDN.com. Complete digital project documents are available on-line through QuestCDN. 
A Bidder must be a registered Plan Holder on QuestCDN to submit a bid.  

+1 763-600-8619, phone conference 128558851#

Direct inquiries to the Metropolitan Council’s Principal Contract Administrator, Sally Amoe via 
sally.amoe@metc.state.mn.us 

The geographical areas for this notice and contract are Hennepin and Sherburn Counties. 

Dated this 4th day of October 2024 

END OF DOCUMENT 
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